
              

 

** NOTICE OF CORRECTION ** 

RE: MAY/JUNE Edition of The Lexey’em Newspaper 

 

In an article on page 5 of the May/June edition of 

Lexey’em (“Farewell to NSTC Executive Director”) it 

was incorrectly noted that an Open House would be 

happening on Friday June 16th.  

Please be aware that the information was incorrect 

and an open house is not planned at this time. 

Respectfully, 

 

Brad McGuire 
Editor, The Lexey’em 


